SCSOA

Annual General Meeting – 11/5/08

Waveny House

President Joe D’Ascanio called the meeting to order at 7:15pm.  Joe said he is very disappointed with turn-out at meetings and will reinstitute penalties for missing meetings.

Joe recapped the season and mentioned the accomplishments of teams and referees.

Here are some of the high-lights:

1. New Constitution was adopted

2. Role call was changed to sign-in

3. Completed and brought  Ct. and federal tax status up to date

4. Filed and received federal tax number

5. Organized efficient ways to submit game reports which is now mandatory.

Joe mentioned that we need a conflict of interest clause in our constitution.  We will have to vote this into the constitution.  Joe also mentioned that he wants a new committee to keep track of cards.  The committee (or person) would have to read through all game reports.  The committee or person would report directly to Joe or Frank and would present a short report at each meeting.

Joe also reported that 16 new members joined the board.  Joe encouraged the board to continue to recommend potential officials for the following season.

There are currently 78 members.  Some of the members expressed concerns about number or lack of number of games.

New Amendment – an amendment was made to place responsibility on executive board to present a budget one month before interpreters meeting.  Jesus asked if the amendment was discussed in a prior meeting as required by the constitution of the state.  This amendment was previously presented on October 26th, 2008.  The board voted to approve the amendment.

Assignments – Steve reminded the board that he is the official assignor and only he can make “legal” assignments.  An AD cannot contact a referee independent of Steve.  Steve also reminded the board that referees cannot go out of the defined area of the board.  This has to do with insurance coverage.

Jesus gave a presentation on some referee issues.

Joe reminded the board that the banquet is November 10th at 7pm.  He will send a reminder email to all members.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35pm.
